
From: James <totu_14@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 1:18 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Shingle Hill Place

To whom it may concern,

Please DENY any waivers the developers ask for including a denial of the wetlands bylaw waiver, DENY 

this project and preserve Shingle Place Hill!

This massive apartment block does not belong in our beautiful natural habitat and landscape.

Please be thoughtful when major development is being considered here.

James Turner




